M? MINNesoOTA

BOARD OF PODIATRIC MEDICINE

August 26, 2025 PUBLIC DOCUMENT

Grace Ouyang, DPM
58131 County RD 21
New Ulm, MN 56073

RE: Agreement for Corrective Action, Dated December 5, 2023.

Dear Dr. Ouyang,

I am writing this letter to notify you that on August 25, 2025, following review of your file, the Complaint
Resolution Committee determined that you had satisfied the terms of your Agreement for Corrective
Action dated December 5, 2023. The Committee also decided to dismiss the case, as allowed by the
terms of the Agreement. The above matter is now closed.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Hcn

Paul Bakken
Executive Director

335 Randolph Avenue, Suite 210, St. Paul, MN 55102
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